You should probably take the approach of supplying schools that approach you first before going out and looking for new schools to supply. The schools that approach you are more likely to use the PCs you supply as they have identified their own need. 

However, how do you prioritise the schools that have come to you?

It is your organisation’s decision as to how it would like to prioritise schools. Secondary schools are generally ranked higher than primary schools. Priority is also often given to more remote rural schools, schools with high learner to teacher ratios, schools with more learners, schools with ‘cluster’ status, and those without telecommunications or power. 

It might also be useful to include some indicators showing the potential of the school to benefit from the connectivity and computers, and perhaps their ease of support by the technical service centre.  

Schools with higher potential may move faster and more effectively than those with most need. Schools teaching a computer science curriculum or with an existing ‘computer’ teacher or with a Peace Corps volunteer might make more use of the technologies than schools without these courses or persons. Similarly, schools in certain parts of the country may be much more easily reached and supported by the technical service staff, enabling a better quality of service. These are difficult choices that will require some guidance from the education department regarding priorities.







